To Whom it May Concern, 6/10/2021

Michigan Lottery Charitable Gaming Rules 2020-84 TY held a virtual public hearing on May 28, 2021
from 9:00am to 11:00am. All procedures and requirements for the public hearing were followed.
Notices of Public Hearing were published across the State of Michigan, including the Upper Penninsula.
A web video link, phone call-in number and physical address were provided in the notices for
participation.

The Hearing attracted no public comment from any of the required avenues provided.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Gallagher

Director of Government Affairs
Legislative Liaison

Bureau of State Lottery

(d) 517.373.6669

(c) 517.599.5791
Gallagherm5@michigan.gov



